
 
7 March 2025 
 
Dear Parents / Carers,  
Good afternoon and welcome to this week’s Parent Bulletin.  
For your information, below are some of the great celebrations and events that have taken place on 
campus this week as well as important information regarding students and future events. 
 

CELEBRATIONS & EVENTS THIS WEEK:            ​

 

World Book Day 6.3.25 

 



 

All Years Going Green for Our Planet! 🌍 

We are excited to announce that our school will be celebrating Environmental Day on 
Wednesday 12th March.  As part of our commitment to raising environmental awareness 
among our students, we are organising a special "Wear Something Green Day"  

What We're Asking: 
* Students to wear something green to school on Wednesday 
* A £1 cash donation from each student 
* Green clothing options can include: 

  Green t-shirt 
  Green sweater 
  Green tie 
  Green accessories 
  Green socks 

 

Where The Money Goes: 
Your £1 donation will be split between: 

●​ Updating our school garden and creating more planted spaces 🌱 
●​ Installing more recycling stations ♻️ 
●​ Supporting environmental charities 🌿 
●​ Making our school greener! 🌳 

 

Why We're Doing This: 
This initiative will help: 

●​ Create awareness about environmental issues 
●​ Fund practical green solutions in our school 
●​ Support larger environmental causes 
●​ Teach students about social responsibility 

 

Additional Information: 
●​ Regular school uniform rules will apply for non-green items 
●​ The £1 donation will be collected during tutor time 
●​ Lots of activities on the day will focus on environmental themes 

 

We believe this combination of action and contribution will help our students understand 
the importance of environmental stewardship while making a real difference in our 
community. 
 

Thank you for your support in making our school more environmentally friendly. 
 

Please also remember that we are accepting unwanted clothes. Students will be able to 
bring and swap clothes during next week. 

Years 7 - 11 ●​ Over a period of four weeks this half term, students across Year 7-11 will be engaging 
in tutor time sessions that focus on the learning of four core revision strategies: Brain 
dump, mind maps, self-quizzing and flash cards.  

Each week the focus is placed on a different strategy, with students actively engaging 
in the process of implementing the skill during the session. It is our hope that 



 

students then go on to use these as tools to support their studies both in and outside 
of the classroom environment to consolidate their learning. Here is a link to this 
week's video, so that you can gain an insight and potentially support with the use of 
these strategies at home too. 

Thank you for your continued support! 

Jack Brownett and Dina Gajjar- Progress Leaders 

Year 8 ●​ HPV Vaccine mop up session- The HPV mop up session will be taking place on 
Tuesday 8th April. An email was sent to Parents today. Please click here for the letter 
that has previously been shared.  

Year 9 ●​ Teenage Booster and Meningitis ACWY Vaccines mop up session- The Teenage 
Booster and Meningitis ACWY mop up session will be taking place on Tuesday 8th 
April. An email was sent to Parents today. Please click here for the letter that has 
previously been shared.  

Year 10 ●​ It was wonderful to welcome parents and carers back on campus on Thursday 
evening for our Progress Evening. We welcome your feedback to help us improve 
future events, please can you complete our form found here. 

Year 12 ●​ Progress Evening 27.3.25 Please click here for the progress evening letter that has 
been shared today. Bookings go live this evening at 6pm.  

●​ Work experience week is 30th June to 4th July 2025. Students are encouraged to 
find their own placements and log them in Unifrog. Please find further information on 
our website here. 

Year 13 ●​ Year 13 Prom - this will be held at the Holiday Inn, Leicester on Friday 20th June 2025. 
Click here for the letter. The cost will be £35 to include an arrival drink, 3 course meal 
and disco. Tickets on Arbor/Activities/Trips Y11 Prom until midnight on Friday 11th 
April 2025. 

  

https://drive.google.com/file/d/1uLfVrE6_6oIRpnuTIUceQwUHt4ZwuaGB/view?usp=sharing
https://drive.google.com/file/d/1uLfVrE6_6oIRpnuTIUceQwUHt4ZwuaGB/view?usp=sharing
https://drive.google.com/file/d/1euT0pQa0qT61zN6gBsoZgSmRvsPtDjyA/view?usp=sharing
https://drive.google.com/file/d/1e6h3zUPUDkVOrl3OMtVnMS6cwQ6dYBdh/view?usp=sharing
https://forms.gle/FG5dwsvBWJadow2y8
https://drive.google.com/file/d/1l__BwlJli3owAT6OnDWfbiBPd_LFKZoi/view?usp=sharing
https://brookvalegroby.com/post-16-work-experience/
https://drive.google.com/file/d/1LQ44L3eIUNaJDVCrta-N-iWXPkfQ6XR0/view?usp=sharing

